From: Biewer, Christopher Jerome - SDSU Student |||

Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2015 7:36 PM
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC)
Subject: Dakota Access Pipeline

Hi,

| wanted to reach out to the South Dakota PUC in regards to the Dakota Access Pipeline. | am urging the PUC
to not allow this pipeline to be built. The reasons are simple, we don't need it around the most populous area
in South Dakota. My concerns are from an environmental standpoint, in terms of pollution and contamination.
| also have concerns over the pipeline in regards to how it will effect future growth of Sioux Falls and other
areas effected by the pipeline. | most certainly would not want to live near an oil pipeline and potentially see
the damage done as in Mayflower Arkansas in 2013. Please do your part and keep Sioux Falls and the rest of
South Dakota beautiful.

Thank you!





